
Defining your  
Brand Identity:  
Brand Wheel

Depth

 
A visual Brand Essence wheel to create 
stronger & more effective brand strategies  

 
1. What are the main personality traits of 
your brand? E.g. Dynamic, accesible, urban  
2. What does the brand do for me and how 
does it make me feel? E.g. young, 
comfortable 
4. What are the brand values? E.g. leader, 
global, fresh, innovative  
5. What is the brands essence? E.g. Find 
one word that describes the brand. 

Brand Personality

Brand in Action 

Brand Values

Brand Essence



Brand Canvas 

This is a single brand strategy template that 
helps you create a structured and relevant 
Brand Positioning Statement, Brand Essence 
and Brand Personality for your business and 
to connect these with your company values 
and image. 

What can it do for us? 

It captures your brand story on a single 
page, which can be readily shared internally 
so all team members are using the same 
information to describe and promote the 
brand. 



Brand  
Touchpoints 

In the process of brand creation, there are 
many aspects to consider. This wheel offers 
an easy way to ensure you cover each base, 
in order to communicate your image and 
identify your brand. 

Naming

LogoExecutive Team

Offices Typography

Employees Colours

Public 
Relations

Packaging

Collaborations Webpage

Uniforms

Social Media

Publicity

Advertising 
Message

Merchandising

Decoration

Brand


